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July 31,2013

Building Energy Codes Program

Office of Energy Efficiency and Renewable Energy, EE-2J
U. S. Department of Energy

1000 Independence Avenue, S. W.

Washington, DC 20585-0121

Re: 2009 IECC and Standard 90.1-2007 New Hampshire Statement of Certification
To Whom It May Concern:

The New Hampshire Office of Energy and Planning (NHOEP) hereby certifies
that the State of New Hampshire has a residential building energy code that meets the
requirements of the 2009 IECC, and a commercial building energy code that meets
ASHRAE Standard 90.1-2007.

The New Hampshire Building Code Review Board, which is a part of the State’s
Department of Safety, is charged with reviewing and proposing amendments to the
State’s building codes. Any changes approved by the Board must be ratified by the State
Legislature within two years of adoption by the Board.

The Board considered adoption of the 2009 IECC and Standard 90.1-2007,
provided public notice, and held a public hearing on May 8, 2009 at the NH Department
of Safety in Concord, NH to provide an opportunity for public comment. Public
comment was received and the NH Building Code Review Board then adopted the
aforementioned standards effective April 1, 2010.

After additional public notice and public hearings, those codes were ratified by
the Legislature on June 18, 2012. The codes can be found in NH RSA 155-A.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you need additional information.

Sincerely, .

AR

Meredith A. Hatfield, Director

¢es Shawn Bergeron, Chair, Building Code Review Board
Jon Osgood, NH Public Utilities Commission
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